



Dear Supporting and Praying Friends

May 2013

The Lord has been great to my family and I and many doors are opening. We recently were able to present Vision Baptist Missions and challenge hundreds of students at Pensacola Christian College. The Lord is allowing us to put missions in front of young people through churches, camps, colleges and Bible Institutes

At the end of March, VBM missionary Mark Tolson returned to China. We are excited to see what the Lord is going to do with their family and ministry as they win more souls and prepare national leadership. In the middle of April, another of our missionaries, Philip Bassham, finished deputation and left for Thailand. Please remember this family in prayer as they begin a new life and ministry in Thailand.

During the first week of May, Vision Baptist Missions will hold it's orientation where new and veteran missionaries will be instructed and encouraged in God's service. At the end of May we will hold the annual "Our Generation Camp" in Dayton, TN for high school and college age young people. It is always an exciting week, filled with fun activities and preaching with a strong emphasis on missions. The preaching and teaching will be from missionaries serving all over the world. Pray for young people to be challenged and give their lives to God.

During the summer months, VBM will host some mission's trips and we want to encourage you to consider going. I will personally be leading trips in the month of July and August to Bolivia, Chile and Argentina. If you are interested, please contact us or find us on the web to learn more at www.visionmissions. com.

As many know, we formerly served as missionaries to Argentina for 12 years before becoming director of VBM. On April 2, we received news that the city where we lived had suffered a devastating flood. Many lives were lost, including one lady who attended Lighthouse Baptist Church, the first church we started there. The home of the pastor of this church was completely flooded and they lost everything. Thankfully the Lord kept them safe, but they, along with many families from the church, will need to start their lives all over again. This is hard in an economy where the currency is weak and income is low. Please pray as they rebuild their lives and start over.

Our family is currently at 80% of our support level. Although we lost support in our transition, the Lord has been very good to us and we are working on raising the remaining support. We first did deputation 13 years ago with no children, and though traveling with 5 children has been a challenge, we are super grateful for the kindness of so many churches.

Here to Serve.